
GCGC GENERAL MEETING         MARCH 8, 2021 

ZOOM MEETING; Moderator, Ben Bachrach - thank you for the hours spent organizing “production” of our meetings at 
no cost to our Club.    PRESIDING OFFICER:  Mary King, 1st VP in absence of Patty Townsend - recovering from surgery. 

MOMENT OF SILENCE FOR THE PASSING OF MARY MUSHOVIC, member since 2018 

MEETING OPENED AT 10:00 with Pledge of Allegiance 

INSPIRATIONAL THOUGHT- Mary King 

ANNOUNCEMENTS: 

 Board positions to be filled:  Membership, Recording Secretary and Treasurer.  Membership and Recording 
Secretary have consented to stay in place until the Fall. 

 Flower Show:  February 25-26, 2022  Karen Hauwiller and Kathleen Hawryluk worked on schedule for theme - 
Storybook; however, a Chairperson is needed along with members interested in participating in some capacity 
whether a design or behind the scenes help. 

 Membership:  Dues to Claire Flynn by May 1st - $30.00 for current members only.   YEARBOOK - if you did not 
receive one please contact Claire Flynn via email - cbcfl450@yahoo.com    Barbara Ricci will be moving to MD 

 Minutes - February 8, 2021 - Approved as published 
 Budget for 2021-22 - Approved as published 
 Birthdays for this month:  Kathleen Hawyrluk, Carol Conant, Kathy Nash and Pat Eggenschiller 
 PROGRAMS - Kathy Erickson - nothing to report 
 LUNCHEON - APRIL 12 at Cypress Woods.  Contact Laura Sullivan at moonbeamsgarden@aol.com NO LATER 

THAN MARCH 29 if planning to attend.   See Blossoms Bulletin for luncheon details. 
 BLUE STAR MARKER DEDICATION CEREMONY - Monday, March 29, 2021 at 2 p.m. - corner of Old 41 and 

Reynolds Street - Diane Schmidt met with Suzy Valentine to finalize the event.  Please advise Diane that you will 
attend.  See photos posted on Website 

 DONATIONS TO ELEGANT SALE - Kathleen Hawyrluk - please check out Website 

PLANT SALE:  Suzy Valentine will on a future Friday/Saturday have plants outside so need for appointment.  Stay tuned! 

PROGRAM:  Bob Cook - Florida Nursery Growers & Landscapers, Certified Horticultural Professional presented Pests In 
the Garden.  Questions to him at www.weedsandseeds.com   Program photos posted on Website - thanks Anina and Ben 
Bachrach  

CLOSING REMINDERS: 

1. Dues to Claire Flynn by May 1st 
2. Attending Dedication Ceremony Blue Star Marker - Diane Schmidt ASAP 
3. Attending April 12th luncheon - Laura Sullivan by March 29th 

 

Meeting Adjourned at 11:13 

Submitted by Anne Duffy, Recording Secretary-3/8B 

 



 


